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Dear Sir/Madam, 

With regard to planning application 4/24/2057/0F1, ONR makes no comment on this 
proposed development. 

You can find information concerning our Land Use Planning consultation process here: 
(http://www.onr.org.uk/land-use-planning.htm). 

Kind regards, 
  
Land Use Planning 
Office for Nuclear Regulation 
ONR-Land.Use-planning@onr.gov.uk 
   


